
 
  

CFP  22-4105 Notice of Extension    
 

RE: CFP 22-4105 – Capacity Building Support for Micro, Small, and Medium Enterprises (MSME’s) 
 
The Pacific Community hereby gives notice that submission deadline date and time for CFP 22-4105 
has been extended until 10 September 2022, 4pm Fiji time.  
 
Interested applicants can access the CFP document through:  
https://www.spc.int/grants/22-4105-capacity-building-support-for-micro-small-and-medium-
enterprises-msmes   
 

For further information, please contact grants@spc.int .   
 
Date of notice: 26/08/2022 
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